
Dear Rules Committee: 
 
I support the Electoral College provision established in our national 
constitution, and the way it helps our state population with lower 
numbers to not be overpowered by very heavily populated states.    
 
Please vote NO on  SB 1512 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Helen Scott 
346 Bickford Dr. 
Grants Pass, OR 97527 
 

 


